
S o u t h er n  A dv ent u re  Va cat i o n  C a re  

LauncestoN 
Ziplining and 

abseiling 

Discovery Early Learning Centres—Adventure Vacation Care Program 

Zipline across the Cataract 

Gorge and then abseil down 

the big boulder to meet up 

with the rest of the group. 

Afterwards we will cool 

down with a visit to the         

Launceston pool meeting up 

with our Northern Adventure 

Vacation care program. 

Bus departs 6:30am /                

Returning 6:30pm 

Start the day by heading to the 

Rosedale Homestead and     

enjoy some time at the animal 

sanctuary and petting zoo 

there. Then off to Redbanks 

for a day of fun and              

excitement which will include 

archery and their infamous 

mud-run—please wear old 

clothes as they may never be 

clean again!   

Bus departs 6:45am /                   

Returning 6:30pm 

Petting Zoo & Animal 
Sanctuary and 

Redbanks Adventures 

Adrenaline packed high 

rope and ziplining           

adventures through and 

around the beautiful    

bluegum forests within the           

Hollybank Forest Reserve 

 

Bus departs 6:30am /           

Returning 6:30pm 

Pennicott Iron 
Pot Cruise and 

Paddle boarding 
or Surfing 

HolLybanks       
Wilderness          
Adventures 

 Enjoy a 2.5 hour cruise 

with Pennicott exploring 

Australia’s oldest         

lighthouse at the Iron Pot. 

Depending on the     

weather we will then be 

surfing at Clifton Beach or 

Stand Up Paddle Boarding 

off Lauderdale Beach.  

Bus departs 8am /         

Returning 6pm 

Please pack: 
Sun safe hat and clothing, 
lunch, water drink bottle, 
walking shoes, swim wear, 
towel, bag for wet items, 
change of clothes 

Morning and afternoon 
tea will be provided each 

day.  
 

Please pack sufficient 
snacks for your child as 
they travel to and from 

venues.   
 

For each excursion 
please ensure:  

1. Spare clothes are 
packed:  Children are 

likely to get wet; 
2. Waiver forms are 

completed, signed and 
returned. 

 
REMEMBER:   

NO REFUNDS AVAILABLE 
 

CHILDREN MUST BE AT 
SACRED HEART OSHC NO  

LATER THAN 15 
MINUTES PRIOR TO BUS 

DEPARTURE TIME 

Please pack: 
Sun safe hat and clothing, 
lunch, water drink bottle, 
walking shoes, swim wear, 
towel, bag for wet items 

Please pack: 
Sun safe hat and clothing, 
lunch, water drink bottle, 
walking shoes, change of 
clothing and shoes, swim 
wear, towel, bag for wet 
items 

Please pack: 
Sun safe hat and clothing, 
lunch, water drink bottle, 
walking shoes 


